
 

 

23 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Additional After School Study Skills Session Monday 12 February 3.00 – 4.30pm Beechurst Hall 
 
We will be running a repeat of the after school study skills session to allow students with other school 
commitments the opportunity to attend. The session was advertised in a letter yesterday and will be exactly 
the same. 
 
If you think your child would benefit form this, please sign them up to the session here: SchoolCloud - Soham 

Village College. This will allow us to ensure enough resources are prepared for the session. 

Please note, on the booking system there will be two dates but the sessions are the same and you need only 

book on to one of them. 

If you have any queries or comments, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Edward Slingsby     

Deputy Headteacher  

eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk  
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